
ST. STANISLAUS B&M 
123 Townsend Street, Buffalo, NY 14212 

 

“Mother Church of Polonia” 

Founded 1873 

 
COMING UP AT  

ST. STANISLAUS R.C. CHURCH 
 

Sunday, February 7  
Blessing of Throats & Candles during Mass 
Sunday, February 21 
8:30 am - Memorial Mass 

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

 

We are continuing to have our 4:00 pm Mass  
and the 12:00 Noon Polish Radio Mass open to the public.  

 
         Please note, our Weekday masses will be said at 
St. Stanislaus Church and in Corpus Christi Chapel 
(8:45am) unless it is requested for attendance purposes.   
 
Saturday, January 30, Vigil of Sunday 
4:00 pm  + Victoria R. & Edward Szeluga—Estate 
 
Sunday, January 31, FORTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
8:30 am  + Henryka Bocianowska – David Lodyga & Family 
12:00 Noon   + Maria & Tadeusz Szeglowski—Rodzina    
 
Monday, February 1, Weekday 
8:00 am  + Victoria R. & Edward Szeluga—Estate 
 (at St. Stanislaus Church) 
 
Tuesday, February 2, The Presentation of the Lord  
8:00 am   + Victoria R. & Edward Szeluga—Estate 
 (at St. Stanislaus Church) 

 
 Wednesday, February 3, Saint Blaise, Bishop and Martyr  
8:00 am   + Victoria R. & Edward Szeluga—Estate 
 (at Corpus Christi Chapel at 8:45am) 

 
Thursday, February 4, Weekday 
8:00 am   + Victoria R. & Edward Szeluga—Estate 
          (at Corpus Christi Chapel at 8:45am) 
 
Friday, February 5, Weekday 
8:00 am  Living & deceased parishioners of St. Stanislaus Church 
 (at Corpus Christi Chapel at 8:45am) 
 
Saturday,  February 6,  Vigil of Sunday 
4:00 pm  + Victoria R. & Edward Szeluga —Estate 
 
Sunday, February 7, FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
8:30 am  + Henryka Bocianowska – David Lodyga & Family 
12:00 Noon   + Anna Jakson —Rodzina   

Sunday Masses 
Saturday Evening - 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning - 8:30 a.m. (English), 12:00 noon (Polish Radio 
Mass - WLOF-FM 101.7) 
Holy Days -  12:00 Noon and 6:30 p.m. 
 
Daily Masses 
Church: 8:00 a.m. (except Saturday) 
Christmas: (Eve) 12:00 Midnight, 8:30 a.m. (English), 12:00 noon 
(Polish Radio Mass - WLOF-FM 101.7) 
Easter: Vigil 8:00 p.m., (Easter Sunday) 8:00 a.m. Resurrection, 
Procession & Mass, 12:00 noon (Polish Radio Mass - WLOF-FM 
101.7) 
Please consult the bulletin for any changes in Mass times. 
 
Confessions 
Saturday - 3:00-3:45 p.m. 

 
Welcome! We extend our hearts to you here, celebrating with us at St. Stanislaus, whether longtime parishioner or newly ar-
rived in the parish. We thank God you are with us! If you are not registered, please fill out the form below and bring or mai l to 
the parish office or place in the collection basket. We will make arrangements for your registration. New phone numbers and 
address change information are also appreciated. 

Name ____________________________________________________________________Phone ____________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Pastor 
Fr. Michał Czyżewski, OSPPE 

 
Parochial Vicar - Fr. Jan  Kolmaga, OSPPE  

 

 
Trustee 

David Lodyga, Carl Nowakowski 
 

Parish Council President 
Theresa Gonciarz 

 
Organist/Choir Director 

Eric Sabadasz 
 

St. Stanislaus Cemetery 
Manager: David Szyjka 

 
 
Rectory:  (716) 854-5510/854-5511 
Rectory Fax:  (716) 854-0170 
Cemetery:     (716) 892-9135/Fax: 892-6101 

 
Web Site: 

www.ststansbuffalo.com  
Email : ststansbm@roadrunner.com 

Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/StStans 
 
Office Hours 
Monday through Thursday from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. only. 
(Please consult the bulletin for any changes during summer 
months or holidays) 



PRAY FOR THE SICK: Madeline Schram, Adeline Szymura, Genevieve Bor-
owski, James Salasny, Jan Pawlikowski, Bogdan Magier, Ania Navas, Andrew 
Witkowski, Jozef Poslinski, Ludwika Kozlowska, Marian Kluk, Eugene Witkow-
ski, Anne Preston, Daniel James, Sr. Josanne, Norrine Lewandowski, Alice Zasa-
da, John Buziak, Janette Blake, Irene Cieslak, Eric Glinski, Connie Jakowiak, 
Anthony Lipinski, Gerard Gajewski, Fr. Jerzy Maj, Fr. Rafał Glinkowski, Jen-
nifer Czarnecki, Joanne Marcucci, Irene Sikora, Carol Kapinos. 

 
If you’re ill and cannot come to church or know of someone, and would like 
to have a priest visit, receive sacrament of reconciliation,  or is in need of 
last rites, please call our rectory office at 854-5510 during our business 
hours, or call Fr. Michał Czyżewski at 896-1050 after hours.  

 
 
    PORK CHOP DINNER: Celebrate Valentine's Day (Feb. 
14th)  by picking up delicious Pork Chop Dinner & support St. 
Stanislaus Church This socially safe, drive thru dinner is $14.00 

per person and includes breaded pork chop, sweet & sour cabbage, lazy pie-
rogi, green beans, roll & butter, & dessert. 10% of dinner profits earned will 
be donated to St. Luke's.  Buy a chocolate filled mug with dinner - $20.00; 
buy 2 mugs plus dinner - $24.00.  Only 200 dinners will be available until 
sold out.  The event runs from 12:00 Noon to 3:00 pm on Sunday, Feb. 14th.  
 

Volunteer!  We need you.  Raise your hand and be counted.  If you would like 
to assist with the Drive Thru Pork Chop Dinner or any of our other events 
(pierogi making, liturgical planning, chicken Dinner, basket raffle, decorating 
the church, etc.) contact our Parish Council President, Terri, at 893-3627 or 
contact Father Michal at 854-5510. 
 

 
     THE ETERNAL LIGHT: The Eternal Light near the tabernacle 
indicates and honors the presence of Christ.  If you would like to do-
nate to our NEW Eternal Light, please contact our rectory office or 
drop your donation in a separate envelope with the collection.  After 

the new light is installed we will have a special mass for all who donated.  If 
you have any questions please call the office at 854-5510. We thank you in 
advance.  
 

 
    2021 CALENDARS:  We are pleased to provide our parishioners 
with 2021 calendars in Polish and English.  The calendars provide 
information relative to our parish, cemetery, holy days of obligation, 

feast days, etc.  Please contact our rectory office at 854-5510 or one of the 
ushers before or after weekend Masses to receive a calendar for your home.  
Donation is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
PARISH CONTRIBUTIONS - 2020:  If you would like a report of your 

parish contributions for the year 2020, please complete the coupon below and 
either mail it to the rectory office, or drop it in the collection basket and it will 
be sent to you.  All request will be mailed out by February 4, 2021.    

        

      “Year of Saint Joseph” With the Apostolic Letter “Patris 
corde” (“With a Father’s Heart”), Pope Francis recalls the 150th 
anniversary of the declaration of Saint Joseph as Patron of the 
Universal Church. To mark the occasion, the Holy Father has 

proclaimed a “Year of Saint Joseph” from today, 8 Dec. 2020, to 8 Dec. 
2021. Prayer to St Joseph ( Pope Francis)  

 

        “Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
To you God entrusted his only Son; in you Mary placed her trust; with you 
Christ became man. Blessed Joseph, to us too, show yourself a father and 
guide us in the path of life. Obtain for us grace, mercy, and courage, and 
defend us from every evil. Amen”  

 
   

       SHARE YOUR TALENTS!  Each of you is a vital component 
of the St. Stanislaus Community. You all have very unique and 
distinct talents. Consider sharing your ideas, you time, and your 

talents with us. Your pastor, Father Michal Czyżewski is always looking for 
ways we can improve, expand, and reach more people.  The idiom, “more 
heads are better than one” is true.  Please consider sharing your thoughts and 
your time. Father Michal would be happy to hear from you. God bless. 

 
 
      COLORING CONTEST: The St. Paul the First Hermit coloring 
contest ended on January 25.  On Saturday, January 30, prizes were 

awarded to all children for their outstanding work.  We thank them all for 
participating.  Additionally, a raffle was held for all entrants.  Ten recipients 
won either a Polish or English copy of Father Michal Czyżewski’s book on 
“St. Paul the First Hermit.”   If you are interested in purchasing a personal 
copy of the book, please contact Father Michal. Entries received have been 
posted on our Facebook page, www.facebook.com/StStans with only the first 
names of all submitted.  

 
 

 OUR LUCKY LOTTERY FOR FEBRUAR & MARCH. Tickets are 
still available! If you are not on our mailing list and would like to participate 
in our February/March lottery, you may purchase tickets by calling the par-
ish office during our normal business hours.  Returns may be made in the 
weekly collection basket or by mailing them in the envelope provided.  Tick-
ets make a great gift for birthdays, anniversaries or any occasion. 
        The Lottery proceeds benefit the parish and assist with addressing par-

ish expenses. Thank you for your support and good luck. 

 
      ETERNAL REST: Let us join in prayers as we commend recent-
ly deceased parishioner and friend James Hewitt to the Lord. 
     May the Risen Lord Jesus, the Resurrection and Life welcome 
James into the joy of eternal life.  Memorial details will be posted as 

they become available. 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PARISH COLLECTION 
 

 

Sunday, January 24, 2021 
 

 4:00 pm Mass        $   516.00 
 12:00 Noon Mass            430.00 
 Mail            530.00        
        

 TOTAL       $1,476.00 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity and support 
to St. Stanislaus Parish.    

FORTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  January 31, 2021 

I would like a copy of my 2020 contributions: 
 
     Name  _______________________________________ 
      
    Address ______________________________________ 
 
     _____________________________________________ 
     
     Envelope # ___________________________________ 

THE SANCTUARY LIGHT IS LIT  

In Loving Memory of 

+  RONALD RATAJCZAK 

Requested By: 

 KARMILOWICZ FAMILY 

     

        REMINDER!  
  Please wear your face masks while in 

church during masses, and keep social 

distance for your own protection as well as others.  

 

If you think you may be sick or have any of the Covid-19 

symptoms, please stay home.  


